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July 6, 2023 
 
Manisha Tewari, AICP 
Research Manager, City of Rockville 
Community Planning and Development Services 
111 Maryland Avenue 
Rockville, MD 20850 
 
Dear Manisha,  
 
After further review by our legal team, CSX has no objection to the City of Rockville’s proposed 
annexation, provided CSX will continue its functions as it currently does within Montgomery County, 
including that portion of the ROW within the City limits would NOT impact or change any of the 
current CSX operations.   
 
Kindly provide all documents relative to the annexation to my attention at the address listed below.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karen P. Clarke 
 


	Karen P. Clarke

